

Summer 2019 Year One

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are continuing our work on weather this term and we are very excited to be going to 'Dudley Zoo' on 9th July. The children will be learning about how animals survive in different climates. We hope to share this experience with you on 11th July in the Year One classroom.

We have already completed lots of work on the weather but this term we are continuing with poetry and information writing. In topic work we have been learning the continents and oceans. We will be finding out about hot and cold countries.

Last week the children made some wonderful, weather wheels and this week we hope to make a start on designing and making a weather vane.

As you can see we are very busy. We look forward to seeing you on the 11th July.

Best Wishes

The Year One Team

